
Any materials not picked up during specified times will be 
available for pick-up at the front of the school on Friday, May 

22nd from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m.

Thursday, May 21st

9 a.m. - 10 a.m. : Kindergarten
10:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. : First Grade
12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. : Second Grade
1:30 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. : Third Grade
3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. : Fourth Grade

Friday, May 22nd

9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. : Fifth grade

*Fifth grade teachers will be on hand to help 
return materials and a surprise gift for our 
fifth graders.  You can also check our 
Marquee at the front of the school for your 
fifth grader’s name.

Directions for Picking up items

Have a sheet of paper with your child’s 
name and teacher’s name clearly 
written on it placed on your dashboard.

Come to the back entrance off of Buck 
Lake Rd.

Staff members will direct you and will 
place materials in your trunk for 
contact-less delivery.

If you have media books, please place 
them in a plastic bag and a staff member 
will pick them up from you.

If you have students in multiple grades, 
come during the time that works best 
for you.


